
Monday, January 29, 2018
Upper Darby SD
Daniel Nerelli
4611 Bond Ave 
Drexel Hill, PA 19026

Greetings Superintendent Nerelli:

Please be advised that the district level plan for Upper Darby SD has been accepted by the Pennsylvania 
Department of Education for implementation during the July 1, 2018 to June 30, 2021 cycle. The 
Department is available to assist you in the implementation of your plan. The indicators of implementation 
and effectiveness should be used to monitor the progress of the execution of your action plans throughout 
this cycle. 

This letter confirms that the Upper Darby SD district level plan meets the Chapter 4, 12, 16, and 49 
requirements. 

As a Phase 2 LEA, the next due date for the district level plan is 11/30/2020. Please contact Andrew 
Coonradt (acoonradt@dciu.org) at Delaware County IU 25 regarding any questions that may arise 
regarding the implementation and/or modification of the district level plan.  We look forward to working 
with you. Should you have questions or concerns related to Comprehensive Planning, please contact the 
Division of Planning at 717-783-6583. 
Sincerely yours,

Dr. Kerry W. Helm
Chief | Division of Planning | Bureau of Curriculum, Assessment, and Instruction
Department of Education
333 Market Street Harrisburg, PA 17126
Phone: 717.783.6583 | Fax: 717.783-6642
www.education.pa.gov


